

## DEPARTMENT OF ENGLISH

## THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN

PAR 108 · Austin, Texas 78712-1164 · (512) 471-4991

July 9, 1990

Professor Linda Brodkey Chair, Lower Division English Policy Committee

Dear Linda:

As members of the Lower Division English Policy Committee, we remain interested in the shape of the new E 306 curriculum.

The decision to rescind Racism and Sexism: An Integrated Study now focuses attention on the content of the instructional packet that will replace the Rothenberg anthology in E 306. We believe that all members of the LDEPC should be kept current about materials being considered for this expanded packet. At this time, we don't know what topics will be covered, what articles will be included, who will select materials for the packet, or who will approve them.

We realize that the Lower Division Office is busy this summer administering the summer courses and preparing the new curriculum; we don't want to add appreciably to that burden. We do, however, feel a responsibility to know more about the content of a course we are charged with overseeing. We hope you'll keep us informed.

Sincerely,

James Duban

John Ruszkiewicz